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PACER STACKTRAIN

MEWS ALERT

March 14, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 46

Temporary Change in
Southeast Service Scheduling

Bruceton Track Maintenance Curfew

Please note, volume tendered to Pacer at Atlanta on Monday that is routed
through the Memphis gateway destined to Portland, Seattle, Oakland and
Stockton will experience an additional day in transit time. This affects Pacer
train ALWC31. This is due to a major track work project on the CSX
between Atlanta and Memphis which will be completed on April 1.

Please advise all appropriate personnel of the temporary change in
availability. We apologize for any inconvenience you may experience as a
result of this track work project. If you have any questions regarding this
matter, contact your local Customer Support of Sales Representative for
Pacer Stacktrain.

Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain.



